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IRS Notice 2017-66: New Clean Renewable Energy Bonds.
The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) released Notice 2017-66, inviting public power providers to
submit applications for an allocation of the available volume cap to issue new clean renewable
energy bonds. Interested public power providers must submit applications pursuant to the
requirements set forth in section 3 of the IRS Notice. Applications must be submitted on or before
June 19, 2018.

Notice 2017-66 is available here, and will appear in IRB 2017-45 dated November 6, 2017.
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